
Roberts Elementary School 
Home of the Red Foxes 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is with pleasure that we welcome your child to Roberts Elementary School!  We look forward to a 
wonderful year in kindergarten!  Listed below is information that will help you plan for the beginning 
of the school year.   
 

Supply List: 
o 1 – standard size backpack 
o 1 – basic, plastic supply box (8 ½ x 5 ¼) 
o 1 – 12pk of Pre-sharpened Ticonderoga pencils 
o 1 – Fiskars for kids 5inch scissors 
o 2 – 3pk of JUMBO Elmer’s Glue Sticks 
o 3 – 24pk of Crayola Classic Colors Crayons 
o 3 – 10pk of Crayola Classic Colors Markers (no thin/fine tip, please!) 
o 1 – 4pk of BLACK only Expo dry erase markers 
o 1 – pair of computer headphones (no earbuds or volume control please!) 
o 2 – containers of Clorox/Lysol disinfecting wipes 
o 1 – roll of paper towels 
o 1 – bottle of liquid hand soap 
o 1 – box of tissues 
o Girls: Gallon Ziploc bags/Boys: Quart Ziploc bags
 

Wish List: 
 Hand Sanitizer  
 Snack size Ziploc bag  
 Sandwich size Ziploc bags 
 Baby wipes
 Astro Brights brand colored paper 
 White Cardstock paper 

 

 
 

*Please bring your child’s supplies to their classroom on Student Orientation day in August. 
 

HELPFUL INFORMATION 
 

Label Items:  Please write your child’s name, with a permanent marker, on their backpack, 
pencil box, scissors, lunchbox, and any jackets. The rest of the supply items do not need to 
be labeled.  
 

Clothing:  Kindergarten children are very active, so please dress your child in comfortable 
clothes that they are allowed to get dirty.  Also, for safety reasons, please do not send your 
child to school in flip flops, sandals or slides.  We do ask that each child send in a change of 
clothes, in a labeled Ziploc bag, to keep at school in case of an accident.  
 

Bedtime: Your child’s kindergarten day will be very busy and full of exciting and meaningful 
learning experiences.  In order for your child to be prepared, please consider the 
recommended ten hours of sleep for 5 – 6-year olds. 
 

Again, we welcome you to Roberts Elementary School and look forward to a very special year.   
 

Sincerely, 
The Roberts Kindergarten Teachers 


